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Half way through the 2014/2015 regatta season, the club members welcomed 
the well earned 2 week Xmas break after participating in IDCPC Participatory 
Dragon Boat  Festival (October) in Sarasota or the Pan Pacs Gold Coast 
(November). 
 
The paddlers did the annual Xmas Lolly Run on the 
canals thanking the local residents for their 
patience and co-operation during our training 
sessions. 
It was not only the children who scurried for the 
lollies but some of the grown ups were extending 
out their hand for lollies. 
 
 

 
 

XMAS PARTY 2014 
 

The members enjoyed themselves as they let their hair down at 
the club Xmas party which was held at the Scarborough Bowls Club.  This year 
we had our very own Xmas angels come join us. 



 



 



Wishing all 
members and 
their families  

 

 
MERRY XMAS 

 
and  

 
HAPPY NEW YEAR 

 
 

Next issue….. State and National Championships 


